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Canadian Bmbassy Ambassaye du Canada
No. UNEC 0195 Washington, D.C., July 9, 1997

Madam,
I have the honour to refer to your Note dated July 9, 1997, with its

attachment, which reads as follows:

“I have the honor to refer to the Exchange of Notes (November 26, 1990 and
February 25, l1991) constituting an Agreement between the Government of the
United States of America and the Government of Canada concerning the use of
the 88 to 108 megahertz frequency band for frequency modulation
broadcasting (FM) (hereinafter referred to as the "1991 Agreement*) and to
discussions between representatives of both Governments concerning revisions
to the Working Arrangement "Working Arrangement for the allotment and
assignment of FM broadcasting channels under the Agreement between the
Government of Canada and the Government of the United States of America
relating to the FM broadcasting service", which forms an integral part of that
Agreement. In the interests of improved use of the FM Broadcasting Band, I
propose fhat certain provisions of the Working Arrangement for the allotment
and assignment of FM broadcasting channels be amended in accordance with
the attachment to this Note.



